
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  October 30, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of November 4, 2014, located in Council Chambers, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
Public Comment 
 
4:00 p.m. 
 
 Request of Brandon Raper and Erin Fitzgerald to allow moderate consumption of 

alcohol at their December 13, 2014 wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge. 
 An email was received from the bride and groom that they are withdrawing their 

request. 
 
 The application of 602604, LLC d/b/a Pub America located at 602-604 N. Main 

St., requesting a TAS liquor license which would allow the sale of all types of 
alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
 The application of Around The Corner, Inc. d/b/a D R McKay’s Bar & Grill 

located at 909 N. Hershey Rd. Unit 2, requesting a TAS liquor license which 
would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the 
premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
 The application of Asia, LLC, d/b/a Asia, located at 407 N. Hershey Rd., 

requesting an RAS liquor license which would allow the sale of all types of 
alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
 Consideration of an increase to Liquor License fees and the establishment of a per 

terminal video gaming fee. 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 Finance 
 
TC/rg 


